
CAWP Safety Bulletin #04-25
May 1, 2025

TO:  CAWP Contractor Members and H2AP Contractors

FROM:  Jason Koss, Director of Industry Relations

PA One Call Safety Day

Pennsylvania One Call System, Inc. is hosting its annual Safety Day to provide safety
information to the various industries that work with or around underground utilities.
 This year’s event is free and will be located at the Doubletree by Hilton, Mars, PA
(Cranberry). 

Don’t miss the chance to learn about topics pertaining to damage prevention and
excavation safety, best practices, and current trends.  Also, there is a large exhibit
area, the “Locate Masters Tournament”, and demonstrations.

Main Focus: Underground Utility Damage Prevention and Excavation Safety

Date/Time: May 15, 2025, 7:00 A.M. to 1:30 P.M.

Location: Doubletree by Hilton Cranberry, 910 Sheraton Drive, Mars, PA  16046

Cost: No cost to attend – includes lunch, raffles, etc. 

Register:
Safety Awards Entry Form

Additional Date: September 10 – State College, Nittany Valley Sports Centre.

If you have questions, contact PA One Call at 412-464-7136.

https://www.pa1call.org/pocs/10e7bd88-2972-48b5-9fe3-bcf67af74b32/Safety-Day


This Safety Bulletin may be downloaded at cawp.org under Services/Safety.  If you have
any questions, please contact Jason at the Association at (412) 343-8000 or email
jasonk@cawp.org.

To learn about Safety Services offered to CAWP Contractors, watch this short video!
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